
GULF STATES UTILITIES COMPANY
POST OFFICEOOX 2951 . OFAUMONT. TEXA977704

AREA CODE 409 838-6631

May 30, 1986
RBG- 23,796
File No. G9.5

Mr. Robert D. Martin, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76011

Dear Mr. Martin:

River Bend Station - Unit 1
Docket No. 50-458

Thank you for your letter dated May 5, 1986 transmitting the
Systematic Assessment of Licensee Performance (SALP) Board Report for
River Bend Station covering the period January 1, 1985, through January
31, 1986.

Gulf States Utilities has reviewed the contents of the SALP Board
Report and has no comments at this time. Thank you for the opportunity
you provided for us to comment on this report.

Sincerely,

j E. W
J. E. Booker
Manager-Engineering,
Nuclear Fuels & Licensing
River Bend Nuclear Group
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